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June 21, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Chairman 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and approval is a Capital Improvement 
Program (CIP) interproject transfer of appropriations bill that will amend the FY 2021 Approved 
Capital Budget.   

This legislation transfers appropriations from the Kitchen and Food Service ($610,000) 
and Planning and Design ($7,196,000) in the amount of ($7,806,000) to the C. Elizabeth Rieg 
($1,330,000), Stephen Decatur MS ($860,000), Fairmont Heights HS ($3,120,000) and Major 
Repairs ($2,496,000) projects. These appropriation realignments are needed to cover budget 
shortfalls in the projects receiving the transferred appropriations. 

The County Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If 
you have any questions, please contact my office or Stanley A. Earley, Director, Office of 
Management and Budget (OMB) at, (301) 952-3300. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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